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Trish, for the Board’s information:

The Finance Committee heard articles 24 and 25 on September 7 and voted unanimously to support favorable action.
They are scheduled to hear article 23 on September 26.

The CRT Advisory Committee voted to support favorable action on all three articles on September 7.

Josh  
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Chair, Cochituate Rail Trail Advisory Committee and Transportation Advisory Committee
Town of Natick
508 654-3330
jostroff@natickma.org

tel:(508)%20654-3330
mailto:jostroff@natickma.org

